








TOWN OF SALEM
Notice of Special Town Meeting 
Electors and citizens qualified to vote at Town Meetings of the Town of Salem are hereby duly notified and warned that a special Town Meeting of the Town of Salem will be held at the Salem Town Hall, 270 Hartford Road Monday, February 28, 2022 at 6:00 PM for the following purposes:
1. To act on American Rescue Plan Act  (ARPA) Committee approved requests by a yes or no vote.
Copies of said warning are on file and open to public inspection at the office of the Town Clerk.
Dated at Salem, Connecticut, this 16th day of February, 2022.
Ed Chmielewski, First Selectman
Kevin Lyden
Ron LaBonte
T J Butcher					
Pamela Munro
Board of Selectmen






